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'Believe you can and you're halfway there.' 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Nursery Applications 
We have places in our excellent Nursery for September 2020. If you have a child who 

has their 3rd birthday before September 2020 or know somebody who is looking for a 
Nursery place, please complete the registration form on Heron’s Moor website or call 

us on 01934 427373. 

Children are entitled to 15 hours FREE childcare and education starting the term 
after their 3rd birthday. 

Parents may also be entitled to 30 hours FREE childcare and education (see gov.uk). 
Our Nursery offers flexible sessions- children could start as early as 8am and finish at 3.30pm. We 

provide water, milk and fruit daily and we also offer hot meals for children. 

The Nursery is part of our successful Foundation Stage where children thrive by learning through play. 
 

Reception places 
We have a few spaces in our Reception classes. If you know anyone looking for a space please contact 

School Admissions at North Somerset Council. 
 

Staff 

Welcome to our new Y4 teacher Mr Rob Jeeves 
 

Children coming to school 
We are pleased that we are still open for Key Workers children and vulnerable children.  Please can you try 

and let us know which day's your children will be in the following week by the Friday before at 11:00 (Don't 

worry if this changes, just let us know).  We need to ensure we have enough staff in to care for them.  
Please remember the advice still is the safest place for your child is at home if this is possible. 

 
Thank you all for the support with the home learning, which is going really well.  Please stay in touch with 

us so we know that everyone is safe and well.  Remember we are here to help and support in these tricky 

times 
 

As always if you have any queries, comments or suggestions we will be pleased to hear them. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 

 
 

Julie Fox 
Principal. 
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